“Thanks be to God for his indescribable gift” 2 Cor 9:15
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Dear Friends,
Warm wishes to you from Bala Jeevan Jyothi, Diocese of Belgaum,

for a wonderful Christmas and a Prosperous New Year - 2021. May
this Christmas bring you good tidings of Hope, Joy and Peace.
We wish and pray that the New Year - 2021 may usher in a season of
good health and happiness.

Words cannot express how appreciative and grateful we are for your
generous contribution towards the educational and progress integrated development of
the poor children and their families in our Diocese.

We thank you for your generous support in helping the
children and reaching out to their families, especially with the 4
Food Kits during COVID-19 pandemic. Our hearts overflow
with thanksgiving to God for your generosity.

We are grateful to Diecézni’ Katolicka Charita in Hradec Krdlové for their full
support and cooperation towards our Sponsorship Programme. It's our firm belief that
it is through persons like you that God's love reaches our children who are in difficulty
and need. Your act of compassion will definitely have an impact beyond your
imagination in God's Kingdom.

May the Baby Jesus shower His choicest blessings upon you and your family.

Most Rev. Dr. Derek Fernandes, Bishop of Belgaum
Rev. Fr. Franki Lobo, Rev. Fr. Nelson Pinto,
Sr. Marian and the Staff of Bala Jeevan Jyothi, Belgaum




